
 

Circular Number- TSSWR/2024-25/003 

Date- 20.04.2024 
 

A worm- free child is a healthy child: Let’s join hands for 

National Deworming Day!!! 
 

Dear Parent, 

With due respect, we would like to inform you that as per the guidelines of Directorate 

of Education, the Deworming Week is going to be organized from 23.04.2024 to 

30.04.2024. to make the students and parents aware about the meaning and other 

essentialities of Deworming, we highly recommend you to go through this particular 

circular for better understanding- 

OBJECTIVE OF NATIONAL DEWORMING DAY 

The objective of National Deworming Day is to deworm all preschool and school-age 

children (enrolled and non-enrolled) between the ages of 1-19 years through the platform 

of schools and Anganwadi Centers in order to improve their overall health, nutritional 

status, access to education and quality of life.  

Therefore, as per the understanding towards the said concern, this is to inform you that 

your ward will be provided a tablet of Albendazole in the coming Deworming Week 

from our school which will be taken by the child with their parent’s consent at home. 

The tablet is chewable in the intake process and parent is highly recommended to 

provide the tablet to their ward after 15-20 minutes of the intake of meal. It is to be 

strictly noted that this tablet is not meant to be taken with an empty stomach. 

Parents are requested for the coordination and understanding in this concern. Kindly 

enlighten your children towards the meaning of deworming and the importance of 

taking this tablet. 
 

With Warm Regards, 

Principal 

The Samarth School 

Main Wazirabad Road, 

Delhi-110093 


